
December 30, 2019 
 
Good afternoon everyone,  
 
An update on the formation of the EAA chapter in Galesburg; we have received our 
EAA Chapter number, which will be Chapter 1643! In addition, we have reached our minimum roster 
requirement and we have also received enough member dues to cover the application and insurance 
fees.  
 
Our next step, prior to document submittal, is to finalize our Chapter Officers. At a minimum, EAA requires 
a Chapter President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary. Below is the breakdown of our current 
named Officers. Is anyone interested in volunteering to be the Chapter Secretary? The primary 
responsibilities of the Secretary will include keeping minutes, maintaining records of the chapter, and 
providing newsletters and/or announcements. Once we have named the Chapter Secretary, the 
documents and application can be officially submitted. 
 
Matt Jern - President 
Aaron Repp - Vice President 
Ellie Repp - Treasurer 
_________ - Secretary 
 
Please let myself or Matt Jern know if you are interested in being the Chapter Secretary or if you have 
any questions.  
 
Thank you and have a Happy New Year! 
 
Aaron Repp 

 


